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Press Release 17: San Marino Open changes 
 
The period of Stop 17 in the European Bowling Tour 2006 - the 2nd San Marino Open - has 
been extended, where after the tournament will begin on 29 September in stead of 2 October. 
The whole extended duration of the tournament will be 29 September to 8 October 2006. 
 
At the same time the organizer of the 2nd San Marino Open announces an increase in the prize 
pool of not less than 6.000 € (from the previous pool of 46.700 € to the new pool of 52.700 €), 
followed by a changed prize structure, indeed benefiting the lower prizes in the list, which 
makes it even more attractive just to qualify to the final steps in San Marino. 
 
Furthermore the organizer introduces a changed format and other minor corrections in the 
tournament set up, which all can be found in the Tournament Calendar on www.etbf.eu. 
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